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Attendance
Well done to 4BH who had the best attendance last week at 98.7%.
 The whole school attendance for the week was 95.6%. This is a massive improvement on the week before the holidays, well done!
Class
% Attendance
4BH
98.7
1C
98.5
3C
97.5
5W
96.9
6S
96.6
RB
96.4
2B
96.3
2M
96.3
6I
96.3
1G
95.6
5K
93.3
3F
93.1
RT
93.0
4C
90.0




Leave in Term Time
Please can all parents be aware of the following changes advised to us by the Education Social Work team this week – 
· Fines will now be issued if more than 4 days are taken.
· Fines are £60 per parent per child and need to be paid within 21 days, after 28 days this goes up to £120 per parent per child.






Year 6 Parent/Child SATs Workshop
On Thursday we will be looking at reading comprehension.




Please remember school is closed Monday 4th May for Mayday and reopens on the 5th May.


Grandparents Lunch
Thank you to all the grandparents from Years 4,5 & 6 who came into school today.  We really enjoyed having you in school. Next week is Year 3. 



Coffee Morning
Make up class 2 from 8.45-10.30am. All parents welcome!


Personal Items
Please can parents ensure that NO personal items such as toys or watches are brought into school by their children.  There are children in some classes who are bringing toys/watches in, swapping them with their friends and then asking their parents to come into school and ask the school teacher to get them back.  School cannot be responsible for any toys going missing and therefore we ask for those items to be kept at home.

Tuck Shop
Every morning break for Years 3,4,5 and 6 children. 25p per piece of fruit.



Celebrating Children’s Work
Every week we will be celebrating a great piece of work by a child by putting it on the back of the newsletter. 
This week Harun Aziz and Joshua Kowal from class 2B. Well done both Harun and Joshua!!



Multi-Cultural Books
[bookmark: _GoBack]We now have a range of books which parents are able to borrow from school. If you would like to see the books available please speak to Julie or Jasmin.
Non Uniform Day – Friday 1st May
We are having a non-uniform day to raise money for our School Garden.  The Eco-Team need to wear something green and we are asking for donations of £1.00 per child. Thank you.

Board Games Afternoon
On Friday 15th May we will be having a ‘Board Games afternoon’ where children and staff will be encouraged to bring in and play board games in the afternoon.  This will be to raise money for the NSPCC so a small donation will be asked for. 
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